
Maryland Youth Ballet’s 2016 
 

Nutcracker Tea 
 
 
What is it? 

The Nutcracker Tea is a chance for our youngest Nutcracker fans to meet some of their favorite characters from the 
ballet. There will be a photo opportunity, crafts, and light refreshments, plus an exclusive performance by the Sugar Plum 
Fairy.  

 
Who can attend? Can I bring a friend/neighbor/cousin…? 

The Tea is intended for Nutcracker fans ages 2-5 (Dance with Me, Little Dancer, and Creative Movement). Guests 
should be MYB students or the guest of an MYB student (limit 1). No dance experience is necessary. 

 
When and where is it? 

The tea parties will be Saturday, November 26th from 10:00am-11:00am. 
 
What is the cost? 
 Registration is $20 per ticket, which will allow one child and an accompanying adult.  
 
How do I register? 

You may sign up online or at the office by November 19th. You will need to fill out a registration form and pay cash or 
check at that time to reserve your spot.  

 
Do parents have to stay?  

Yes, an adult is required to accompany tea guests. This will also give you the chance to use your own camera for photo 
opportunities with the characters. 

 
Can boys come? 

Absolutely. The party is centered entirely on the Nutcracker ballet and is not gender-specific. 
 
What do the guests need to wear? 

Guests may wear whatever they would like. The guests will not be dance but will have the chance to take their picture 
with the Sugar Plum. 

 
Is there a ballet class? 
 No, the guests will not be dancing.  
 
Is there a performance? 

Yes, the Sugar Plum Fairy will perform her variation for the Tea guests. 
 
For any other inquiries, you may email Ms. Kristin at Kristin.MYB@gmail.com 
 
 
 


